
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 October 2006 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Vincent Jagers 
 
  Vincent Jagers reported on his participation in the Southern Skies soccer tournament in 

Australia, for which funding support had been provided by the Board.   
 
  The Chairman acknowledged Vincent’s achievement and thanked him for his presentation. 
 
 2.2 Aubrey Fitzpatrick, 85 Crofton Street 
 
  Mr Aubrey Fitzpatrick addressed the Board regarding an application to remove the Silver Birch 

tree outside his property in order to remove the existing house. 
 
  The Chairman thanked Mr Fitzpatrick for his submission and the Board then proceeded to 

consider the staff report on the matter. 
 

Clause 11 of this report records the outcomes of the Board’s considerations of Mr Fitzpatrick’s 
submission and the accompanying staff report on this matter. 

 
 2.3 Inspector Andy McGregor, New Zealand Police 
 
   
  Inspector Andy McGregor presented information on recent police activities in the northern 

police area.  The Board were briefed on the police’s weekly crime and crash report.  
 
  Inspector McGregor answered a number of questions from members. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



